

PATRICIA GOODBRAND BSc(Hons), MEd

Head Teacher

Speyside High School Mary Avenue, Aberlour AB38 9QU Tel 01340 871522

Email admin.speysidehigh@moray-edunet.gov.uk Website www.speysidehighschool.net



Our Ref: PG/MF Date: 14 June 2024

Dear Parent/Carer

The weather continues to be so changeable and odd, I hope this means we will have a good spell during the summer holidays!

Vape Alarms and Privacy Screens

We appreciate the concerns young people have around using some of our toilets in school. As shared in a previous newsletter, we have been looking into ways to improve this situation. I am pleased to let you know that we have now received our Vape alarms and are awaiting these to be installed over the summer holidays.

The privacy screens are currently being installed and so we should be able to move forward with removing the outer doors very soon.

New Timetable

As we all settle into the new timetable I would like to remind you all of the Year Heads and their year responsibilities:-

S1 & S2 - Mrs MacInnes S3 & S4 - Mr Picksley

S5 & S6 - Mrs Duffy and Mr MacWhirter

Revision Material

Should your young person have any revision material/textbooks they no longer require would it be possible to consider donating these to the school for future scholars.

Apps for Good

This week, one of our S2 pupils took part in the Apps for Good national final. Apps for Good is a national competition where young people learn to develop a mobile phone app which aims to change the world for the better. This app, 'Pollen Pal', aims to encourage young people to engage with the natural world, learn about and support the declining pollinator population. We hope you will consider voting for the app in the Apps for Good People's Choice award at: https://www.appsforgood.org/showcase/pollen-pal or scan the QR code shown. Voting can be found near the bottom of the page.



Achievement Ceremony

Invitations and details have now been sent for our Achievement Ceremony on Tuesday 18 June. We look forward to welcoming all our prize winners and guests on this day.

Summer Concert

Tickets are now on sale via the school office for our Summer Concert on Tuesday 25 June at 7pm. We will have a variety of performances from school ensembles and soloists. We look forward to seeing you there.

Transition/.

















PATRICIA GOODBRAND BSc(Hons), MEd Head Teacher Speyside High School Mary Avenue, Aberlour AB38 9QU Tel 01340 871522

Email admin.speysidehigh@moray-edunet.gov.uk Website www.speysidehigh.co.uk



-2-

Transition Days

This week we welcomed the P7 pupils to Speyside High School on Monday and Tuesday as part of their transition experience. The young people followed their timetable for the two days. We were very impressed by the enthusiasm and engagement of the P7 pupils and we look forward to welcoming them back in August as S1 pupils.

What's cooking w/c 17 June 2024

2M1 & 2M2

Swiss roll

Shortbread

2R & 2F

Simit bread

Sa Practical cookery

Vegetable curry

Macaroni Cheese

S5 HFT

Fajita vegetable pasta

Wider Achievement Pizza

Yours faithfully

Mrs P Goodbrand Head Teacher













